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As a mental health professional, I can't imagine focusing a treatment on "reversing" 

someone's sexual orientation or gender identity. Conversion therapy carries out the 

idea that LGBTQ+ people are "broken" and that they need to change- this is 

inherently homophobic and transphobic. I support this bill as conversion therapy does 

not belong anywhere that someone can call themself a mental health professional.  
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